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Hello City Council Members and Mayor Zollman,

As a member of the Burbank Senior Community I have benefited from getting vital data along
with my neighbors, residents here at Burbank Heights and Orchards, from Ambrosia
Thomson, Waste Zero Specialist, when she has attended meetings in our community and has
provided our community with pertinent information regarding recycling and what can be
considered recyclable and what is not. Our effort with creating Zero Waste has succeeded with
our own shed location for compiling Zero Waste items. This was influenced by Ambrosia
Thomson and our own community activist, Lauralee Aho.

It would be less expensive to keep Recology for the majority of residential customers and also
keep a vibrant employee owned business operating in the city of Sebastopol with a long-
standing relationship with Recology in Sonoma Marin.

Best,

Roberta Llewellyn






